November 25, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

Hi! I am writing this letter with a heavy heart. I am resigning as the Head Coach
for the Cheerleaders for Football and Basketball. There are many reasons for my
resignation. The most important one is that my husband and I are adopting two kids who

need our attention. I feel that I can not dedicate the time to the sport as I should. Thank
You for the experience I had with working with the Wellsboro Area High School.

Sincerely,

Tara Gordon
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